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Dear PMS Vendor,

Elective surgery spinal procedures have been redefined, resulting in all current spinal (SPN)
codes being retired and replaced from 1 May 2023.

ERS17 and ESR18 have had slight adjustments to their descriptions. An additional tab has
been added, "Elective Surg-Full Descriptions”, to provide the full descriptions of the
procedures, as there has been additional clarification of what is included or not included in
some procedures.

The link to the PMS Code List is below. The password will be sent in a separate email.

Copy of PMS code list v17 03 01 March 23.xsx

Please take the time to review these updates and ensure that your systems are updated
accordingly. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to us.

Thank you for your continued partnership with ACC Digital Operations.

Mga mihi,

ACC Digital Operations



